
A Testimonial in support of HB5574 and HB255 
 

I, Nora Schmiedel, would like to express my support of the bills listed above. Canceling 
Rent is vital to families who are struggling to get by right now. It should not be a choice 

between food, safety, or shelter. As an educator I know that these bills meant to 
alleviate the burdens of rent during this time would do a lot for my students and their 
families. It would allow parents to support their childs learning at home, rather than 

forcing them to work endlessly to make ends meet. In order to keep everyone safe and 
to set our state up for a safe passage back after this pandemic, we need to ensure the 

safety of our citizens now, and removing rent would be a very important step.  
 


